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I strongly oppose SB210 in its attempt to remove mail-in voting system. It removes 

easy access to voting in many areas and may prevent people from voting in future 

elections. Why make it harder for people to vote? Why remove Oregon's vote-by-mail 

system if it has been working so well? Please oppose SB210 and keep Oregon's 

mail-in voting system. 


